United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell District Office
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88202

IN REPLY REFER TO:

3162.4 (NM-06200)
LC-066653

Enron Oil & Gas Company
Attn: Betty Gildon

P. O. Box 2267

Midland, TX 79702

Dear Ms. Gildon:

As per your letter dated January 2, 1997, we are cancelling your Application for Permit to Drill the
Bell Lake 7 Unit #1 located 2200°/N & 1980°/E, Section 7, T. 24 S., R. 34 E., Lea County New
Mexico, Lease No. LC-066653.

If you have any questions please contact Linda Askwig at (505) 627-0237.

Sincerely,

ORIG, 860 ety ~+RGUSON

Tony L. Ferguson
Assistant District Manager,
Minerals Support Team

cc:
NMOCD-Hobbs

L. Denniston (CRA)
I & E (Hobbs)



